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The International Orthopaedic Diversity Alliance (IODA) 

Charter Instructions 

 

 

Administrative details related to the IODA Charter: 

1. Orthopaedic societies or organizations interested in signing the IODA Charter will send 

a letter signed by the President or their designee (DEI committee chair, CEO, etc) via 

email to IODA at:  info@orthopaedicdiversity.org  

2. Organizations who have signed the Charter will be listed on the IODA website and 

renewed every 2 years if they continue to commit to this or any updated agreement. 

3. The list of organizations who have signed the IODA Charter will remain prominently 

displayed on the IODA website and will be recognized yearly via the newsletter and in 

an email to all members and industry partners.   

4. Organizations that have signed the IODA Charter will serve as role model groups for 

other international orthopaedic organizations or societies earlier on their path of 

commitment to DEI. 
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